We strongly object to the proposed changes to the Marriage Equality Bill on the grounds
that it is against the laws as laid down in the Bible.

These laws have been the basis for life over the centuries and | cannot see the need to
change the law to legitimize the sexual preferences of a minority group. If we do this then
we leave ourselves as a country open to having to change other laws to suit the preferences
of any group of people who arrive from another country ;and want us to change to cater for
them. They would then not have to assimilate into our culture but us change for them.. Not
on in our book.
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